



Advertisement for Bids

Park City Municipal Corporation, Electric Bus Charger Installation project located at 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah.  Sealed bids for the construction must be received by Dave Gustafson, Project Manager, Park City Municipal Corporation, at the Office of Sustainability, 445 Marsac Avenue, Park City, Utah 84060, by 4:00 p.m. local time
Thursday October 18, 2018, and then at 4:05 p.m. that same day and place will be publicly opened and read aloud.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The work consists of asphalt cutting, trenching and laying conduit for a future RMP provided transformer from Iron Horse Drive to the Transit Bus Barn on property; installation of owner provided switch gear, CTE, MDP and step down transformer; and trenching from CTE to the interior of the Bus Barn where the MDP and transformer will be installed.  From the MDP, conduit will be run underground to seven (7) owner provided, 66kw bus chargers.  Details for the rest of the installation will be provided to interested bidders. The work will be required to be completed by December 21, 2018.  Bids will be in accordance with the Specifications as prepared for the project by Spectrum Engineering, Inc.  Bidding documents may be obtained from Park City Municipal Corporation, Sustainability Office only via email request to Dave Gustafson at dgustafson@parkcity.org.  A Bid Bond in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total bid is required.  Specifications are currently on file and may be viewed at the Park City Municipal Sustainability Office.  The successful bidder will be required to furnish performance and payment bonds in the amount equal to 100% of the contract price.  There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting Friday October 12, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. at the Park City Transit Bus Barn, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060.   Direct all questions concerning the project in writing to Dave Gustafson, Project Manager, Park City Municipal Corporation, 445 Marsac Avenue, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah 84060, by 3:00 p.m., Monday October 15th 3pm, 2018, via email to dgustafson@parkcity.org.  

In the absence of the Project Manager, proposals should be dropped off to the City Recorder, located at 445 Marsac Avenue, Third Floor – Executive Department, Park City, UT 84060.

Park City Municipal Corporation reserves the right to reject any and all proposals for any reason and to waive any minor irregularities in any proposal.




